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	To: Advertising group, Food Corporate Affairs
 
Hi Andrea,
 
I had a meeting with DHSC yesterday to catch up on a number of issues.
I asked about the secondary legislation on food advertising. 
 
They explained they are working at pace on the summary of responses to the consultation and the Government response. They are not yet at a stage where this can go through clearing, so it unlikely to be published until May the earliest. 
 
This will provide all the detail information you need on the exemptions, and the foods covered in the scope of the provisions. 
 
Specifically on the foods, they have confirmed they are working to completely align the products in scope and the text in the Regulation with the text in The Food (Promotions & Placement) Regulations 2021. There are two additions to this list compared with ‘promotions’ – these are loose foods in all the categories in scope and sandwiches. 
 
The not so good news is that they will not lay the draft Regulation in Parliament before the summer recess. They argue that the Parliamentary timetable is already full and will not be able to get it in. 
 
This brings some concerns: 
 
1. You will lack the legislative tool to frame the discussions with suppliers, especially with some of those who are still saying this Regulation will never be implemented. 
1. If an election is called and we go into Purdah straight after the summer recess, there will not be a chance to lay the Regs until after the election. If a different political party was to win, they may have a different view on some of the details, e.g., some of the exemptions.
 
We will continue to put pressure on the Government and emphasise how important it is to get the secondary legislation as soon as possible. 
 
Best regards, 
Andrea
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